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Docket No. 2015-02: Application of Antrim Wind Energy, LLC for a Certificate of
Site and Facility - Informational Update

Dear Ms. Monroe:

In response to requests made by Parties in the above captioned docket, Antrim V/ind Energy,
LLC's ("AWE") provides the following update to the Committee and all Parties regarding Power
Purchase Agreement ("PPA") negotiations as well as FAA lighting requirements.

PPA Status

On May 12,2016 AWE entered into a 20-year power purchase agreement with New Hampshire
Electric Cooperative, Inc. for 25o/o of the energy and renewable energy credits (RECs) generated
by the facility. The terms and conditions of this agreement are confidential. AV/E is continuing
to advance discussions for the remaining 75Yo of the energy and RECs from the facility and will
keep the Committee and the Parties advised.

FAA Liehtine

Subsequent to the issuance of FAA Advisory Circular 7017460-lL in December 2015, AV/E has
been evaluating the requirements contained in the circular as well as available technology
solutions in the marketplace. AWE's application describes AWE's commitment to utilize aradar
activated lighting control system (called an Aircraft Detection Lighting System, or .'ADLS" by
the FAA), once approved by the FAA, and this commitment remains unchanged. In order to
comply with the requirements of AC 70/7460-TL, it may be necessary to install a second radar
unit at the facility.

AWE's evaluation of this issue is not yet complete and no internal determination has yet been
made as to whether a second radar will be necessary. If a second radar unit ultimately becomes
necessary, AWE will notiff the Committee and amend its application as necessary. To the
extent that a second radar is required, AWE does not expect that it will require significant
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changes to its application. AWE is providing this information in the interest of keeping the
Committee and the public informed on its progress, as it understands that this is an area of
interest.

AWE will provide the Committee and all Parties with additional updates as needed. Please let
me know if you have any questions regarding this updated information.

Sincerely,

Needleman
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